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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

A greeting to Hungary:

To the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of 
the Hungarian People's Republic

The Democratic People's Republic of Korea would like to pay its tributes to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hungarian People's Republic and has the honor of
forwarding the government declaration that was published by the Democratic
People's Republic of Korea on July 31, 1972.

The Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea would also like to seize
the opportunity to express their sincere appreciation to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Hungarian People's Republic.

The Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea.
1972 August 8.
Budapest.

[The pages after this include the mentioned declaration in Russian, French, English,
and Korean.]


